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JOINT STANDING COMMITThE

ON TREATIES.

RE: TREATY BETWEEN AUSTRALIA

AND NEW ZEALAND, ECONOMIC ZONE.

DEAR SIRS.

THIS EXECUTIVE WOULD NORMALLY SAID YES TO ANY TREATY

INVOLVING OUR NIEGHBOUR , BUT WE HAVE SUCH A TREATY TO BE

A CONSTITUTIONAL PROBLEM.

UNDER LAW WE HAVE BEEN TOLD THAT OFFICIALLY NEW

ZEALAND IS STILL PART OF N.S.W. INFORMATION IS THAT IT TAKES THE

SIGNATURE OF THE N.S.W. PREMIER TO RETURN NEW ZEALAND TON.S.W.

CONTROL.IF THIS IS THE CASE THEN A TREATY BETWEEN AUSTRALIA

AND NEW ZEALAND WOULD BE ILLEGAL UNDER INTERNATIONAL LAW.

IT HAS ALSO BEEN MENTIONED TO THIS EXECUTIVE THAT

THERE IS TWO SEATS iN FEDERAL PARLIAMENT SET ASIDE FOR THE

TWO ISLANDS OF NEW ZEALAND REPRESENTATIVES.

COLONIAL LAW BECAME NUL AND VOID ON THE SIGNING

OF THE TREATY OF PEACE , AT VERSAILLES. (TREATY OF VERSAILLES)

28
T11JUNE 1919.HOWEVER BRITISH LAW REMAINS IN OUR COURTS , THIS IS A



VIOLATION OF INTERNATIONAL LAW, SIR WILLIAM MORRIS HUGHES DECLARED US A

SOVEREIGN NATION
1

STOCTOBER 1919 , ( HANSARD 12163-12179 ) SIR BILLY HUGHES WAS

NOT ONLY THE PRIME MINISTER OF THE DAY, BUT ALSO FEDERAL ATTORNEY GENERAL.

INThRNATIONAL LAW HAS BEEN AND CONTINUES TO BE IGNORED,BY

THE STATES.THIS EXECUTIVE SUPPORTFEDERAL LAW ANI) INTERNATIONAL LAW ONLY.

THE FEDERAL PARLIAMENT SHOULD INFORM THE STATES THAT ALL

STATE LAW IS OVERRIDDEN BY FEDERAL LAW , INTERNATIONAL LAW , AND THE REAL

GOVERNMENT ,BEING THE AUSTRALIAN PEOPLE.IF NEW ZEALAND IS STILL PART OF

N.S.W. THEN THE NEW ZEALAND PARLIAMENT IS ALSO ILLEGAL ,ANT) CANNOT SIGN ANY

TREATIES . ALL LAWS IN AUSTRALIA MUST BE IN ACCORDANCE WITH INTERNATIONAL

OBLIGATIONS , AND TREATIES , TWO SOVEREIGNTIES CANNOT CO EXIST UNDER THE

RULING BODY KNOWN AS INTERNATIONAL LAW. BRITISH LAW IS TOTALLY INVALID

IN AUSTRALIA AND NEW ZEALAND.

THE EXECUTIVE WISH TO THANK THE COMMITTEE FOR ALLOWING US

TO COMMENT ON THIS IMPORTANT TREATY PROPOSAL.

SENIOR ADVISOR.


